
Hi all, 
 
Firstly, congratulations and welcome to St. John's! We are your Middle Common Room (MCR) President, 
Ed Love (edward.love@sjc.ox.ac.uk) and Vice President, Laura Grima (laura.grima@sjc.ox.ac.uk).  
 
We just wanted to give you a bit of information before you arrive in Oxford.  
 
Firstly, you can find lots of information about life at St. John's and in the MCR at our new website, 
here: https://mcr.sjc.ox.ac.uk 
 
You'll notice that there's a "Fresher's" page. This has lots of information that's relevant to you all (though 
please bear in mind that the timetable and calendar are still preliminary and subject to change). 
 
We'd also like to encourage you to join our Facebook group here, where there are committee members 
at hand to answer any questions you may 
have: https://www.facebook.com/groups/163591327526412/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel 
 
That's all from us for now, but feel free to get in touch at the above email addresses if you have any 
questions. 
 
And see you around St. John's soon!  
 
Kind regards, 
    Ed and Laura  
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